
Chastity talks canceled
Jason Evert, a national chastity speaker, has had to cancel all of his talks in the
Baltimore area this week due to a family emergency. He was scheduled to speak in
the evenings at Our Lady of Perpetual Help, Ellicott City; Mount de Sales Academy;
Mount St. Joseph High School; Our Lady of the Fields, Millersville; St. Stephen,
Bradshaw; and at 10 area Catholic schools during the school day. The talks will be
rescheduled later this year.

https://www.archbalt.org/chastity-talks-canceled/

